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News Advisory 
For Immediate Release: 

March 20, 2017 
Office of the Ogden City Council 

Ogden City Council to consider short-term lease of old fire 
station to Family Promise of Ogden 
 
When: Ogden City Council Meeting 
            Tuesday, March 21, 2017 | 6:00 p.m.  
 
Where: Council Chambers | Ogden Municipal Building 
              2549 Washington Boulevard | 3rd Floor  
 
Proposal: The City is considering a short-term lease with  
Family Promise of Ogden to temporarily use the old Fire 
Station 3 (340 Washington Boulevard) as a Day Center for 
homeless families. The goal of the non-profit organization is 
to provide assistance to homeless families to help them 
achieve sustainable independence. The Council will vote on 
the proposal during the March 21st meeting. 
 
Feedback: Residents can provide feedback during the City Council meeting or by emailing 
citycouncil@ogdencity.com or calling the Council Office at (801) 629-8153. 
 
Additional Information: 

 Website: ogdencity.com/councilmediaroom 
 Ogden City Council Policy Analyst Amy Mabey 

- Phone: (801) 629- 8629 
- Email: amymabey@ogdencity.com 
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